

May 19, 2005

Dear Mr. Ifrah:

Thank you for the Technology Integration on-site course and mentorship services that were provided by Futurekids Inc for my staff members at Public School 212K.

As a principal who has extensive background and expertise in the integration of technology as a literacy tool, I was pleased to see that the participating staff members were able to infuse technology into their ongoing balanced literacy, social studies, and mathematics problem-solving teaching.

Most importantly, the Futurekids Inc. staff was able to mentor veteran teachers new to technology in their classrooms, as well as support new teachers in using technology as a teaching tool.

I look forward to possible future partnerships with you and Futurekids Inc.

Sincerely,

Patrick Ianniello, Ph.D.

Director

Master of Science in Education Program

